
August 2023

Dear Fabulous Fourth Graders,
I am thrilled for you to be in my fourth grade class! It’s going to

be an incredible year filled with learning, adventures, creativity, and fun!
Every year is special and memorable and I can’t wait to make more
memories with all of you!

I’m looking forward to hearing all about your summer adventures,
what you’ve been reading, places you have visited, and special activities
you’ve enjoyed. This summer I spent time with my family down at the
shore., at the pool, and had lots of backyard picnics. I will tell you more
about my summer vacation in September and I can’t wait to hear all
about yours!

This school year is very special! Not only are you the oldest in the
school, but you are a role model to all students at Amsterdam . The
skills and concepts you will learn are fascinating and you have many
special activities to look forward to! I know you’re going to have an
absolute blast this year!

Please be sure to bring all your supplies to school on the first day.
The list is posted on the Amsterdam website. Please try to follow the
list as closely as possible. Don’t forget to check the bottom section for
the school supplies that are just for our class. Please label all of your
supplies with your first and last name.

I can’t wait to see all of your smiling faces and begin the
remarkable year ahead!

Love,
Mrs. Moak

lmoak@htps.us
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